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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Since its inception by our founder Mike Pascarella, Desert Vets Racing has put in place a 

mission of providing a platform focused on our US military veterans and active-duty 

personnel.  This consists of team building and comradery, adrenaline therapy, and mental 

health support through the sport of off-road racing.  Our goal is to help facilitate healthy 

transitions into civilian life and lower the risk of suicide and substance abuse 

dependencies.  We believe that the growth of locally oriented activities that involve a 

combination of technical skills, adrenaline, team effort, and other related skills will 

ultimately provide a missing piece to the “veteran puzzle”.  We firmly believe this will help 

minimize the mental health and substance-related struggles we see today.  We cannot 

accomplish this goal without the amazing support of our sponsor partners and so many 

people. 

 In an effort to stay focused on this mission, we are excited to announce that Desert Vets 

Racing will now become DVR Motorsports.  NEW NAME. SAME MISSION.  Our goal is to 

build on the positive momentum Mike started and expand it to create a more structured 

environment.  We have a new leadership team in place to provide oversight with all related 

operations.  We will work closely with our current sponsor partners and develop new 

relationships to ensure the future long-term success of DVR Motorsports.  This change will 

also allow for new growth opportunities both inside and outside the off-road racing 

community.  While this will be a strategically planned rollout, please be patient as we move 

through this process.  We are excited at what 2023 and beyond will bring.   

We thank you all for your continued support during this transition and look forward to a 

bright future of continuing to help our veterans and active duty through motorsports.  

Please look out for future updates through Facebook, Instagram, and our website at 

dvrmotorsports.org. 
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